
June 2020 Seniors’ Month 
 
In recognition of Seniors’ Month, June 2020, I am sharing my statement with all 
Ontarians on the importance of recognizing this important month. 
 
https://news.ontario.ca/oss/en/2020/06/celebrating-seniors-in-
ontario.html?utm_source=ondemand&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=o 
 
Our government’s theme this year is Stay Safe, Stay in Touch. 
 
While COVID-19 has brought changes to the way we mark this time, I invite you to 
highlight the importance of seniors in your community. 
 
Many Seniors Active Living Centres (SALC) operators are offering virtual programing, 
online and by phone, for seniors who are following the advice of the Chief Medical 
Officer of Health by staying at home. 
 
All content related to Seniors’ Month will be posted at 
 
https://www.ontario.ca/page/celebrating-seniors-ontario  
 
I encourage you to be a champion of Seniors’ Month and raise awareness about virtual 
gatherings and volunteer assistance currently available to seniors in your community. 
 
Included with this letter, you will find a downloadable poster, shareable and fact sheet. 
 
For more information on supports for seniors, please visit: Ministry for Seniors and 
Accessibility 
 
https://www.ontario.ca/page/ministry-seniors-accessibility 
 
Thank you for your support in celebrating Ontario’s seniors at this challenging time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Raymond Cho 
Minister for Seniors and Accessibility 
 


